
    
                                           

   
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
    
 

   
  

  

 
   

U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
of Transportation Washington, DC 20590 
Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Safety 
Administration 

Date: September 19, 2024 

From: Larry White 

To: File 

Re: Cancelation of Hearing, Town of Walden 
CPF No. 5-2024-002-NOPV 

On September 19, 2024, PHMSA issued a Consent Agreement and Order which resolved this case 
without any need for a hearing.  Therefore, the previously scheduled hearing is automatically 
canceled. 




